
 
Rejoicing, Reunion, Renewal 

Parish Events to Welcome the Reverend Nick Myers 
 to the Parish of the Epiphany 

 
Getting to know someone new is both exciting and a bit of a challenge, especially in this time! Your 
Rector Transition Committee has developed a variety of events to give Fr. Nick, and the community, a 
boost in getting to know each other. Watch Epiphany’s newsletters and the www.3crowns.org  for 
further information.  
 
Expect this schedule to evolve, as we find that some gatherings are especially popular, and we decide 
to repeat them. You will see that some events are targeted at certain age groups. Finally, note that 
many events are intentionally limited in scale and have sign-ups -- both to encourage engagement 
and to ensure that we stay in compliance with Covid requirements.  Have fun and let us know what 
you think here. 
 
Postcard Welcome - ongoing 
Children of all ages are invited to send postcards to the rectory at 29 Lakeview Road to welcome 
Bennett (6) and Lennox (4) to our community. 
 
Fellowship and Welcome on Fr. Nick’s first Sunday - Sunday, January 17 at 11:15 
Grab your coffee and join a Zoom conversation with our new rector following his first service. What 
would you like to know? Get your questions ready! 
 
Parade of Cars - Saturday, January 23 at 2pm   
Join a caravan of cars to the rectory to welcome the Myers 
family to Epiphany! Write a note to the Myers, decorate your 
car, and meet at the church at 1:45pm. Details here. 

Rector’s Blog: Getting to Know You - ongoing 
Fr. Nick’s on-line musings about transitions, Epiphany, 
Winchester, winter in New England, and more. Parishioner 
responses will keep the conversation going! 
 
Prayers and Conversation: Morning Prayer - Wednesday, 
January 27, 7:30am 
Bring your coffee and join Fr. Nick on Zoom for engaging conversation following an intimate service of 
morning prayer. (watch for sign-up) 
 
Late Night with Nick - Thursday, January 28, 8:15pm   
Parents of teens are invited to join Fr. Nick on Zoom for conversation. Bring the beverage of your 
choice and settle on your couch. Sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B49AAAA28A31-
teen. For questions or if the sign-up is full, please contact Annie Bing. 
 
Video: Kids’ Questions for Our New Rector - email submissions by Friday, January 29  
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Where did Fr. Nick grow up? Did he go to Sunday School? What's his favorite food? There's so much 
to learn about our new rector! Ask your kids what they'd like to know about our new rector and email 
their questions to Bryn by Friday, January 29. Fr. Nick will create a video response for all. 

Hike with Fr. Nick (for youth) - Saturday, 30 January, 3pm 
Join Fr. Nick for a local hike in the Fells, Whipple Hill, or elsewhere 
followed by conversation and games around the fire pit in the 
cloister garden. Contact Bryn if you want to join the hike. 
 
Prayers and Conversation: Noonday Prayer - Tuesday, February 2, 
12pm 
Coffee and conversation with Fr. Nick via Zoom followed by a brief 
noonday prayer service. Sign up at:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050c45acae22a6f49-
prayers1. For questions or if the sign-up is full, please contact Jim 
Bracciale.   
 
Late Night with Nick - Thursday, February 11, 8:15pm  
Parents of elementary schoolers and younger children are invited to join Fr. Nick on Zoom for 
conversation. Bring the beverage of your choice and settle on your couch. Sign up at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B49AAAA28A31-preschoolelementa. For questions or if the 
sign-up is full, please contact Annie Bing. 
 

Family outing and fire pit gathering - Saturday, February 13, 2pm 
Families are invited to meet by the chicken coop at Wright-Locke 
Farm for hiking and exploration followed by conversation around 
the fire pit in the cloister garden at Parish of the Epiphany. Sign up 
at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B49AAAA28A31-
family. For questions or if the sign-up is full, please contact Annie 
Bing. 
 
Walk with Fr. Nick (for adults) - Sunday, February 21, 2pm 
Join Fr. Nick for a walk in the neighborhood followed by 
conversation around the fire pit in the cloister garden. (watch for 
sign-up) 

 
Prayers and Conversation: Compline - Thursday, February 25, 8:30pm 
Engaging evening conversation with Fr. Nick followed by Compline. (watch for sign-up) 
 
Family outing and fire pit gathering - Saturday, February 27, 2pm 
Families are invited to meet by the chicken coop at Wright-Locke Farm for hiking and exploration 
followed by conversation around the fire pit in the cloister garden at Parish of the Epiphany. Sign Up 
Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B49AAAA28A31-family1 . 
For questions or if the sign-up is full, please contact Annie Bing. 
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